
A T  T H E  M O M E N T  T H E R E  I S  N O  N O R M  T O
R E G U L A R I Z E  F O R E I G N E R S  I N  I T A L Y !

ATTENTION!

The procedure started by sending KIT, even if authorised by post

offices, does not currently regularise foreigners who are in Italy

without residence permit, nor does it allow people hoding a

temporary residence permit as asylum seekers (permesso di

soggiorno per richiesta asilo) to obtain a working residence permit

(permesso di soggiorno per lavoro subordinato);

They are real scams considering that in many cases illegal

payments have been required to pick up, fill in and send the KIT;

Due to lack of official information, sending the KIT may be

counter-productive and can hinder the possibility  of obtaining a

residence permit in Italy in the event of real publication of a

regularization procedure;

Sending KIT could expose people to risks such as expulsion

(espulsione);

The rumors spread through social networks and whatsapp messages

regarding the existence of a rule that would regularise foreigners living

in Italy by sending KIT to the post office are absolutely false.

 

Those instructions are false and dangerous because:

 

A.S.G.I. invites foreign citizens to contact associations, humanitarian organisations, help

desks, trade unions in order to request correct information before proceeding or sending

any request.

 

 


